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Research Analysis 

 

SB 1499 provides that an employee license may be issued and held by a person who has been 

convicted of a felony if such conviction was not a violent crime or a crime set forth in Title 37A, 

and if the conviction was more than 5 years prior to the issuance of the license. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1499, which deals with requirements for obtaining an employee license, has no fiscal or 

revenue considerations for the state.  

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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